PLEASE TREAT OUR TEAM WITH RESPECT



NIAGARA FALLS SOCCER CLUB



Here at NFSC and NIAGARA FC, our team is working to help make your child's Soccer experience an enjoyable one that will hopefully aid in the development of their skills both mentally and technically, and provide great memories to last a lifetime.

NFSC has ZERO tolerance for any form of bullying, racial, online or verbal abuse, and agressive or violent behaviour towards any members of our Staff, Executives, Volunteers, Coaches, Match Officials, or members.

Any type of these behaviour may result in these persons being asked to leave the premises, reported to the City of Niagara Falls RZONE Committee, and could be put in bad standing as a member.

If you have a complaint or concern, we are here to help and can be reached via an email to our office at nfscoffice@gmail.com expressing your concerns which will then be directed to the appropriate person.

We Thank you for your cooperation and assistance in helping to create a welcomig and safe environment for all here at NFSC.